Volume XI

July 8, 2022 invest -\@/-
Newsletter emp ower

Capital Campaign for All Saints Academy
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News

Our school has long been proud to share the CK campus with the Bishop Griffin
Resource Center. For almost fifteen years, that important ministry has
operated out the building that was the former church rectory. (Many of our
alumni remember when that building was used as the CK School Library, and
then later as the Pre-School.) During the month of July, the current building
will be razed to make room for a new structure that will better accommodate
the work of the BGRC. We are praying for the success of this project!

Wrapped up with this project will be a new playground for the students of All
Saints Academy. Many of the children in the neighborhood and parishioners of
Christ the King refer to this play area as “The Park.” By next fall, we will have
updated playground equipment for the young people in our community to
enjoy.

Alumni are still scheduling visits to the school. If you or someone you know
would like to take a tour, please reach out to Father David Schalk at
dschalk@columbuscatholic.org. Also, if you would like one of our CK School T-
Shirts, fill out the Google Form linked below. The cost is $20 — a worthwhile
investment!

Sign up for a CK School T-Shirt
here!


https://www.asacatholic.org/HVAC.html
mailto:dschalk@columbuscatholic.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSevw-g7v7ShTw3pF-sdAbyBvLWyVJDNoRE5rtQS44ANLhD3fg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

Upcoming Events

August 18
Bishop Griffin Resource Center Ceremonial Groundbreaking

August 21
Meet the Teachers Event

August 24
First Day of School

From the Leadership

Laura Miller, Principal

"We are welcoming new staff members to our school
community, including Maria Vallejo, our new
Assistant Principal. Ms. Vallejo is originally from
Mexico and has taught Spanish at Cristo Rey High
School for the past several years. She brings with her
creativity, great joy, and a passion for the Latino
community. All Saints Academy is blessed to have
her!."

Maria Vallejo, Assistant Principal




